
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2018 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES CONTINUE TO BE A BLESSING TO THOSE WHO TUNE IN 

AND LISTEN. DURING LETTER MONTH, MARY WROTE TO SAY: 

Dear WRVM staff  

I thank God for your devotion to Him and to us as listeners.  I have been listening for 8 years as 

that is when we moved to the area.  If I had to pick one program out of them all,   it would be 

Janet Parshall’s In the Market.  There are so many of the teachings that I receive a blessing from 

also.   

I love the music.  I so appreciate Levi’s announcing with his added comments with the music.  His 

added thoughts make me think more of the lyrics than just the music. 

I so appreciate the concerts and the bus trips.  It is like another family.  Thank you and God bless 

all of you. 

ONE LISTENER SAID, CONCERNING LEVI, THAT HE MIGHT BE A PREACHER IN THE 

MAKING. LITTLE DID THEY KNOW HE IS A PREACHER AND PASTORS A CHURCH IN BLACK 

CREEK. WE ARE VERY HAPPY TO HAVE HIM ON STAFF PART TIME. 

WELL, TONIGHT’S THE NIGHT MANY HAVE BEEN LOOKING FORWARD TO. NO, NOT 

ANOTHER CONCERT. TONIGHT WE TURN THE CLOCKS BACK ONE HOUR. THOSE WHO 

FORGET WILL BE EARLY FOR CHURCH TOMORROW. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT OF THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES THIS 

YEAR. YOUR PRAYERS AND GIFTS KEEP US ON THE AIR. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR MAKE A GIFT ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


